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17th December 2020 
 

 
December Update  

 
Christmas Activities 
While their Christmas in school this year has been different, the children have 
enjoyed their fun afternoons and the screening of the virtual pantomime.   You 
will be pleased to hear that our message from Santa did make it clear that the 
children should be tucked up early in bed and fast asleep on Christmas Eve to 
allow him to deliver his gifts in a socially distant way.   
 
Staffing Update 
Mrs McGoran, our classroom assistant will be leaving Langbank at the end of 
January.  She has been a valued member of staff and we wish her well for the 
future.   
Following the interview process, Mrs Rodger is the recommended Candidate 
for the post of classroom assistant, and we look forward to welcoming her full 
time at the school in the New Year.   
 
School Holidays 
A reminder that school stops on Friday 18th December at 2.30 pm and will re- 
open for staff and pupils on January 6th at 9am.   
 
Langbank Community  
Thank you to Langbank Community who donated a treat to all the children of 
Langbank.   The children are delighted with this very kind gesture.  
 
What a year this has been.  I would like to say thank you to you and your 
families.  We have had a huge number of changes to contend with as we 
learn to live with our new normal.  I am so appreciative of all your support in 
working to keep the whole of Langbank School Community safe.  
I would like to wish you a safe and restful Christmas from everyone at 
Langbank Primary and we look forward to seeing you all in the New Year.   

 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Michelle Ferguson 
Head Teacher 
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